
 

 

Universities Canada to  
University of Victoria 

 

As President of Universities Canada, I extend congratulations to  
the University of Victoria on the occasion of the installation of   

Dr. Kevin Hall as the eighth President and Vice-Chancellor. Universities Canada 
joins with its member institutions across Canada in conveying sincere good wishes 

to Dr. Kevin Hall, as he assumes office as President and Vice-Chancellor. 
 


